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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I hope you have all had a good week and are looking forward to the weekend. With two weeks of the half term left there is 

still plenty to do before the half term break.  

 

The final week of the half term will be Internet Safety Week with Internet Safety Day on Tuesday 8th February. The need to 

learn and understand internet safety seems to have become more important year on year with the influx of many social media 

and gaming platforms. We hope this week helps imbed the message and we will provide supporting information nearer the 

time. 

 

You will have heard in the media about the ‘Platinum Pudding’ Competition’ to celebrate the Queens Jubilee. You can read 

more about it on the next page in our Picture News ‘Take Home’ section as well as by clicking on the link here https://

www.fortnumandmason.com/platinum-pudding . We would love to hear if any of you are entering the competition and I’m 

sure classes will be talking about it next week as part of their Picture News time.  

 

Have a great weekend.  

 

Best wishes, 

 

Paul Anderson  

Headteacher 

A reminder …..If you 

have any old printer ink 

cartridges at home then 

please bring them to 

school as we are          

engaging in a recycling 

project that can earn 

money for our school. 

You will find the box just 

outside the main         

reception.   
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Class of the Week:  6M 

Pupil of the Week: Layla 
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Holiday Courses are running this February Half Term at Life Leisure Bramhall, SK7 2JT; for children in   

Reception to Year 6.   

   

BOOK NOW https://bit.ly/3IpeTpf 

   

This is a fantastic programme, run by LSC, to help further develop your child’s co-ordination, technical 

skills, and self-confidence. They’ll have lots of fun and meet new friends.   

   

Courses follow a specially designed curriculum which ensures all activities are age and skills appropriate, 

such as: 

• Multi-sports 

• Football 

• Dance & Gymnastics 

  

Programmes start on 14
th

 February and run Monday – Friday from 9.30am - 3.30pm and additional wrap 

around care can be added if you require early drop-offs and late pick-ups between 8am – 6pm (please, 

add this to your shopping cart at the checkout).   

  

Receive a FREE DAY with a full week booking!   

   

Book now to secure your child’s place! https://bit.ly/3IpeTpf 

   

LSC has worked in schools for over 20 years, and the highest childcare level is always a priority. They take 

safeguarding extremely seriously, and all sessions are led by fully qualified coaches who are first aid and 

safeguarding trained, in addition to holding up to date DBS (Disclosure and Barring Service) certificates.   

 

If you have any questions, please get in touch contact LSC directly by emailing info@wearelsc.co.uk.   
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